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Date


Joyce Briggs, President
Alliance for Contraception in Cats & Dogs 
11145 NW Old Cornelius Pass Rd.
Portland, Oregon 97231


Dear Joyce,

As an organization whose mission includes improving the lives of dogs and cats, we recognize that reducing numbers of homeless and unwanted animals is of utmost importance. 

Surgical sterilization is an essential component of population control, but not all programs or communities have the resources (funding, veterinary surgeons, and/or surgical facilities) needed to reach large populations of dogs and cats. Moreover, in some instances, pet owners and community caretakers would prefer an alternative to surgical sterilization for health, social, or cultural reasons. A permanent, non-surgical treatment that humanely, safely, and effectively sterilizes dogs and cats, and is less expensive than surgery, would be a dramatic advance for cat and dog population management programs. 

In addition to needless suffering endured by unwanted cats and dogs, many countries endure the tragic need to destroy millions of healthy animals. Others face serious human health threats from excessive or unstable canine populations. As one example, the World Health Organization estimates that approximately 60,000 people die of rabies every year. Dogs are the main means of rabies transmission to humans in rabies-endemic regions; nearly half of those bitten by suspected rabid animals are children under the age of 15.

We realize that scientists have been working on options to control cat and dog populations with non-surgical methods. We also recognize the need for diverse stakeholders—government, pharmaceutical companies, non-profit organizations, and veterinary schools, among others—to devote more funding and focus to this area in order to expedite advances and have a tremendous positive impact on animal well-being and human health. 

AGENCY/ORGANIZATION NAME supports the Alliance for Contraception in Cats and Dogs (ACC&D), which has been formed to expedite the successful introduction of methods to non-surgically sterilize dogs and cats. ACC&D believes scientists are on track to finding solutions that will help cats and dogs everywhere. But this work needs focus, financial backing, and the support of the animal welfare community to realize its potential.

Through this letter we demonstrate our support for ACC&D and for the growing number of organizations who feel that we need new tools to see significant advances in dog and cat health and welfare.

Sincerely,
Signature of authorized representative

Name
Title
Agency/Organization
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